
2022 Senegal Go Team Trip
Is God calling you to become a member of the 2022 Senegal Go Team to reach 
the unreached?   Are you interested in knowing more about the mission and the 
trip itself? If so, please plan on attending one of the two optional informational 
meetings that will be held June 27th and July 11th at 10:30  

TRIP DETAILS
• Trip is planned for late Jan/early Feb 2022 (assuming Covid-19 conditions allow) and lasts 

approximately 11 days
• Applications can be found on the CPC website and will be accepted through August 13, 2021  
• For more information, email Senegal@columbiapresbyterian.org with your questions

To take the 2021 Go Team virtual trip and learn more about our ministry partners, visit the CPC 
website link at Senegal Virtual Tour 2021 and then select “Unreached People Groups
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